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MEMBER COMMENTS:  

PROPOSED CHANGES TO ARCHITECTURAL STANDARDS FEE SCHEDULE 
February 1 thru 19, 2019 

 
The member comment period for the proposed changes to the Architectural Standards Fine 
Schedule started February 1 with the notice posted in the February Tahoe Donner News.  The 
notice was also posted on the 45-Day Notice webpage on the Tahoe Donner website.  The 
board of directors is expected to consider taking action on the proposed fee schedule change 
at the March board meeting. 
 
There are no comments submitted from February 1-19. 
 


